
Year 5/6: 95.8% Below 

Year 3/4: 98.7% Very good 

Year 1/2: 96.8% Good 

Reception: 96.7% Good 

 

This week’s whole school attendance                      
97.2% Well done! 

Yearly school attendance to date: 
96.2% 

Target 96.6% 

This is the expected standard for all 
schools. 

Poor attendance impacts negatively on 
your child’s potential and life chances.  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome to this week’s news! This week ended so well with our wonderful EYFS 
Mothers’ Day assembly.  The children were amazing. Thank you for your support.  
Next week, everyone will be beavering away to complete their Easter egg 
competition entries. A big thank you to our Governors who will be coming to 
judge. The children have some fantastic ideas. Look out for the winners next 
week.   If your child is in EYFS, please feel free to come along on Tuesday 2nd 
April to help them decorate their eggs. 

Fabulous Hockey Team!  

On Tuesday, the final of the East Cleveland Hockey was held at Thornaby Academy. A 
group of 12 Year 5 and 6 children had earned their place earlier in the term. Well, what a 
day out they had!  Not only did they get to spend all morning playing hockey (sorry Mrs 
Norris!) but they had a fantastic result, which was due to their superb teamwork and 
resilience to the very last second. Lingdale 1 were runners up.  Well done to both the 
teams, we’re very proud of you all.   

Decorate your bike competition 

In support of the annual Klondike race, we have been asked to invite the children to take 
part in decorating their bike or scooter.  There will be prizes for the best judged bike/
scooter.  We will open the dining hall after school next week  Monday, Tuesday and 
Wednesday 3-4pm to allow children to decorate their bike. School will provide the 
resources but parents must come along to help their own child.   

 

PLEASE NOTE– NO FILM CLUB NEXT WEEK DUE TO EASTER ASSEMBLY. 

Sports clubs will run as normal 

Looking for an alternative to an Easter egg?  Look no further! 

The scholastic Book Fair makes its annual visit shortly.   

Letters were sent home this week and we hope all our families 

will come and have a look.  The book fair will open after school 

next week 3pm-4pm.  Chocolate is fab but books are better! 

Year 6 SATs Easter Boosters 

End of Key Stage Two tests take place week beginning May 13th.  

After careful consideration,  we would like to offer  children sitting the 

end of KS2 tests the following dates to attend extra booster sessions. 

Wednesday 10th, Thursday 11th, Friday 12th April. 9am– 12pm.   

Mrs Thornton has kindly offered to provide breakfast for those  attend-

ing. Please return letters  promptly so arrangements can be made 

Thanks in advance. Mrs Norris. Mr Fairbridge 

Dates for the diary: 

Taiko Drumming performance for Y3/4 5/6— Wednesday 3rd April 
Year 3/4 @2.15pm. Followed by Year 5/6. All families welcome to come 
and watch 

Last day of half term— Thursday 4th April 2019 Easter Assembly 
starts at 1.30pm 

Golden Nugget Race—Please support Leon and Jessica in the junior 
race on Sunday 7th April.  The children will be riding past the park at 
approx. 10.30am.  

Return to school—Tuesday 23rd April 2019 

Break up for summer—Friday 19th July 2019  

Working together to be the best we can be  

Head Teacher’s Awards: For Outstanding Attitude to Maths 

 Ivy W -Mrs Jones 

 Ava W-  Miss Stonehouse 

Amy S -Mrs Crame 

Amelia P—Mr Fairbridge 

 Michael /Leon - Mrs Norris 

Ellie D-Citizenship Award 

Pen License—Lydia G & Maddie D 

Rock star of the 

week is 

 Rosie O (Year 5) 

Friday 29th March 2019 


